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20/09/24 

Dear EYFS Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very pleased with how the children are settling and they are doing a great job learning the 

routines and expectations of school. They have had so much to learn over the last 3 weeks and this 

has probably been quite tiring. 

 

 Next week we begin full time so from 8:30-3pm each day for the majority of the children.  

 If your child’s PE kit is not yet in school, please bring it in as soon as possible as we would 

like to start changing next week. 

 Lunches are going well and lots of children are trying new foods. After eating, the 

Reception children have started to join Key Stage 1 on the playgrounds for a playtime. You 

can see the menu on the website. Next week will be week 1 on the menu. You can look at 

this at home and talk to your child about what is for lunch. You might choose to send 

packed lunches some days and have dinners on other days. You do not need to tell us in 

advance and can chop and change as you like. 

 As the weather is getting colder, please continue to teach children how to put on their coats 

and jumpers independently.  

 Please continue to encourage children to wipe their bottoms independently. 

 Remember you can look on our website for details of what we are learning in school 

https://www.paultoninfantschool.co.uk/term-1  

 We started our phonics teaching this week and have learnt ‘s, a, t and p’. Resources to 

practise phonics come home regularly in book bags and through Evidence Me. 

We have written a basic overview for events this term which is stuck on classroom doors and 

attached here. It is not a definitive list and other things may crop up but we hope this is useful. Next 

week we have flu sprays on Thursday and photos on Friday. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

The EYFS Team 

 

“Learning Together, Learning for Life” 
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